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29 September 2023 

 
Selwyn District Council 
By email: hearings@selwyn.govt.nz  
 

 

Selwyn Partially Operative District Plan: Transpower’s decision on Council recommendations on its notices 
of requirement: TPR1-TPR4 

This letter sets out Transpower New Zealand Limited’s (Transpower) decision on Selwyn District Council’s 
(Council) recommendations on its notices of requirement (TPR-1, TPR-2, TPR-3 and TPR-4), pursuant to Clause 
13(1) of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991. 

Transpower accepts the s171 report author and subsequent hearing panel recommendations that 
Transpower’s submission be accepted and that designations TPR-1, TPR-2, TPR-3 and TPR-4 are confirmed as 
notified. 

For completeness, Transpower notes that TPR-5 (Norwood Substation) has also been included in the Partially 
Operative District Plan since it was notified.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
environment.policy@transpower.co.nz 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

Rebecca Eng 

Technical Lead – Policy 
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